
DENVER COIN CLUB 
Meeting Minutes 
March 31, 2011 

 
President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:05 PM. 
 
Members present: 52+ 
 
New Members: Bill Mulroy 
 
Guests present: Alan Whitehead, Dennis Bryan, Dawson Dean, and Erica Dean 
 
New Business:  

Ron Smith and Preston Rell have agreed to be Denver Coin Club Board Members at 
Large.  Please feel free to talk to them as well as the elected board members about 
concerns and recommendations about the Denver Coin Club.  Thanks for their support.  
 
The tour of the US Mint will be conducted in late July 2011 after the ANA Summer 
Seminar.  More info will be presented at the April 2011 meeting.   
 
Joe Coggon helped with the inaugural meeting of the Bishop Elementary School coin 
club.  The new club already has 35 members signed up for the club. 
  
Congratulations to Alex Johnson, Andrew Osieczanek, and Josh Willis as these young 
numismatists were awarded scholarships for the ANA Summer Seminar.   They will 
need to update the club later this summer about their experiences at the seminar. 

  
Programs:  Chris Marchase gave a presentation on Lesher Referendum Dollars.  The talk started 

with a brief biography of Joseph Lesher and then detailed the various types of dollars 
that were produced from about 1900 trough 1901 in Denver, CO.  Chris has been very 
active in keeping a registry of known Lesher dollars and although about 3000 coins 
were thought to have been struck, only about 1800 are known to exist and less than 600 
coins are in the registry.  For more information on this piece of Colorado history, visit the 
website: www.LesherDollars.com  

 
Coin Shows: 

Western Slope Coin Show –April 29-30, 2011 in Grand Junction, CO (Lincoln Park Auditorium) 
Denver Coin Expo – May 13-15, 2011 at the National Western Complex (I-70 & Brighton Blvd) 
Aurora Coin Show – June 4, 2011 at the Red Lion Hotel (Parker & I-225)   

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

Beginning balance           $3,897.95 
Income                                   140.55 
Expenses                          -186.41 
Ending Balance                 $3,852.09 

 
Tom Oliver called the auction and did a fine job. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Tom Oliver, Vice President 
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